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STATEMENT 

 

DIGIDELTA INTERNACIONAL - Importação e Exportação, S. A. has made changes to the coatings indicated 

in the following classification reports: 

 RC 0017/2021-URF 

 RC 0018/2021-URF 

 RC 0019/2021-URF 

 RC 0023/2020-URF 

 RC 0025/2020-URF 

 RC 0027/2020-URF 

Thus for classification report RC 0017/2021-URF and RC 0018/2021-URF the articles that used the liner with 

the designation clay coated PE embossed will now use the liner with the designation double side PE. The 

other liners used in these articles remain unchanged. 

Classification reports RC 0019/2021-URF, RC 0025/2020-URF and RC 0027/2020-URF no longer use the liner 

designated clay coated Kraft paper, but the liner designated double side PE. The other liners used in these 

articles remain unchanged. 

Finally, for classification report RC 0023/2020-URF, the clay coated paper liner is no longer used, but the 

double side PE liner. 

The LNEC is in a position to confirm that the change to this liner will not change the fire reaction 

performance of the products indicated in the classification reports mentioned above. The liner is not part 

of the product when subjected to the test conditions, i.e. the fire reaction classification of the product is 

obtained without the liner. 

 

Lisbon, LNEC, 17 May 2022 

 

 O COORDENADOR DA URF  

 Elisabete da Cunha Cordeiro 

Visto 

M. Rosário Veiga 

Chefe do NRI 
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